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Project Architect Joins Entech 
 
Reading, PA - Entech Engineering, Inc. (Entech) is excited 
to announce the recent hiring of Matthew Clayton, AIA to 
our team as a Project Architect. Matt brings nearly 20 years 
of architectural design and project management to our 
facilities planning & design group.  
 
Matt’s previous experience has been heavily focused on 
research laboratories and office spaces for chemical and 
pharmaceutical companies. 
 
Entech’s Architectural Manager, Joshua Kiehl, AIA, said 
about Matt’s addition:  
 

“Matt's addition to our team continues to bolster our 
growing architectural capabilities in the educational, 
industrial and municipal markets in our region of 
work as well as increasing our capacity to support 
our engineering projects architecturally. I look 
forward to seeing what the future holds as we 
continue to help our clients make more informed 
decisions in managing their buildings and spaces.” 

 
 
About Matt: 
Matt is a graduate of Temple University. He has being living in Morgantown, PA for the 
past 16 years with his wife and three daughters. When he is not at the office, you can find 
him either engrossed in family events or on the soccer pitch. 
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